
Press release: Foreign Secretary
statement on Human Rights Day

Human Rights Day reminds us that it can be easy to take for granted many of
the freedoms we enjoy in the UK.

The freedom to be who you want, love who you want, worship or not worship and
to live your life as you please is denied to millions across the globe.

Everywhere I go in the world where we have concerns about human rights I
raise these frankly because we believe that engagement is the best way to
encourage reform.

Standing up for human rights is not only the right thing; it also helps to
create a safer, more prosperous and progressive world. This is what Global
Britain stands for. And promoting, championing and defending human rights is
integral to the work of the Foreign Office and part of the everyday work of
all British diplomats.
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